
 
 

 

 

 

 

Invitation Letter 
 

Prof. Michele Mossa 
Professor of Hydraulics – POLYTECHNIC UNIVERSITY OF BARI 
Chief Scientist of the LIC (Coastal Engineering Laboratory) 
Chairman, IAHR Eco-hydraulics Committee 

 
February 20, 2024 

Dear Michele, 

It’s our pleasure to cordially invite you to give a keynote/invited lecture for the “International Forum 

on Sustainable Coastal Engineering and Environment” – during April 8-9, 2024 in Macau, China. 

As a sequel to the China-Portugal Exchange Forum on Coastal Environmental Science and Technology 

Innovation and Sustainable Development in 2023, Macau University of Science and Technology plans 

to hold the International Forum on Sustainable Coastal Engineering and Environment (SCEE 2024) on 

April 8-9, 2024, aiming to build a high-level international academic exchange platform. The forum will 

focus on academic frontiers in the fields of coastal engineering innovation and development, 

environmental monitoring and protection, land and sea coordination and sustainable development. 

Attached is an announcement of SCEE2024 for your information. 

Thanks for your support to the event. It would be greatly appreciated if you could let me know the title 

of your presentation at your earliest convenience. We will cover all local accommodation and related 

expenses during the Forum. 

The forum committee will help to contact you for further details. For inquiries, please contact Mr. Eric 

Zhang (Tel: 853-88971758, Fax: 853-28823280, Email: SCEE2024@must.edu.mo). 

We very much look forward to meeting you in Macau! 

Best regards, 

 
 
 

Joseph Hun-Wei Lee 

President and Chair Professor | Macau University of Science and Technology (MUST) 
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